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This week 

 

Another busy week with the children working hard  both in school and out of school. 

The weather has not been as kind to us this week and the showers have  been quite 

powerful! 

 

The daily challenges have been lovely to receive and have kept Mr Mackinnon very busy! 

There were some amazing ball runs and here are a few from...Hollie, Harry, Tom, Adeline and 

Alana .  

 

Year 6 have been discussing transition and thinking about their legacy.  Both Year 5 and 6 have 

had Google Meet sessions (online video get-togethers) which were successful.  It has taken a 

while for our system to enable this interaction and already we have other meetings planned, 

story times and other get-togethers in the pipeline. 

 

I have been also very impressed with Lilac 

Class and their writing.  Oscar also performed 

his poem which was very brave!  We have 

some of their examples on their class blog.  

 

Our  #Go2Greece event is continuing and after 

a rousing push I am informed that Saints are 

still in the lead but Kingdom are close behind 

them! We are half way through June and I 

wonder who will be the winning House!   

Keep in touch and keep sharing. 

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Contact Details 

 

During this challenging time do keep in touch with 

us: 

School website: www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

Facebook: St Barnabas School PTFA.   

E-mail: Office@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

Headteacher@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

School Family Liaison Officer– Dave:  07966190428 

St Barnabas Church– Fr John Caster: 01892 525656 

stbwells@outlook.com        

With best wishes and keep safe. 

Moira Duncombe     @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

God our Father, 

Through your power and inspired by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas spread your word and encour-

aged others to follow Jesus our Lord.   

By your strength, and through his prayers, may our school always be a sign of Jesus' presence 

among us. 

We ask this in the name of Jesus, who lives with you and the Holy Spirit now and for ever. 

If you need any support or guidance relating to 

the home schooling of your child, please con-

tact us using the relevant class email address: 

acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

lilac@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Home Learning:  Self Portraits from Year 6 

 


